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Liechtenstein welcomes the distinguished delegation of Poland headed by H.E. … and wishes to thank for the valuable information that has been provided in the introductory statement as well as in the national report. 
When Poland presented its candidature for membership of the Human Rights Council, it pledged, inter alia, to ”implement measures to ensure equal access of children to education.” In this respect Liechtenstein welcomes the initiatives undertaken to improve education of Roma children, notably the phasing out of separate classes for Roma children. We wish to recommend that Poland continue its efforts to support Roma-children education, including by increasing the availability of bilingual education. 
Liechtenstein noted with appreciation the pledge Poland made as a candidate to the Human Rights Council to “campaign against domestic violence by ensuring effective legal protection and other countermeasures” and to ban corporal punishment. We wish to commend Poland for the adoption of the 2010 Act on the Prevention of Domestic Violence which explicitly prohibits corporal punishment in the home and other forms of care. A study conducted in 2011 indicates that the social acceptance of parents hitting children has already begun to decrease following the full prohibition of corporal punishment.  Liechtenstein would like to recommend that Poland continue to support the reform of the legislation on domestic violence by conducting public awareness-raising and providing professional training on the provisions of the 2010 Act on the Prevention of Domestic Violence to ensure its effective implementation. Furthermore Liechtenstein recommends that Poland ensure that victims of domestic violence have access to adequate assistance, including legal and psychological counselling, medical help and shelter.
Liechtenstein acknowledges Poland’s commitment to international justice and congratulates Poland for amending its penal code in 2010 to fully comply with the crimes of the Rome Statute of the ICC at the time. In this regard, Liechtenstein recommends that Poland ratify the Kampala amendments to the Rome Statute, if possible with a view to contributing to the activation of the jurisdiction of the International Criminal Court over the crime of aggression at the beginning of 2017.
